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Our vision is to develop responsible, resilient, creative citizens capable of succeeding in a global society.

October 16, 2023

Dear Buchanan Transportation Families,

Buchanan Community Schools has been very fortunate to provide uninterrupted services to our
students and families over the years. We take pride in our work and the ability to offer services.

Adjustments have been made to busing services for the remainder of this week. Please see
the adjustments below:

Bus 3 - CTE to Brandywine, Niles, SMC, and LMC will be in van 22. If there are more than 9
students needing to ride at once, we will need to drop off students at the nearest destination and
return for the remaining students.

Bus 4 - Transportation services will resume as usual beginning tomorrow morning,
Tuesday, October 17th.

We appreciate your understanding and willingness to work with us as we strive to provide the
best service we can. We will inform you of any changes and updates.

We are committed to providing high-quality and safe transportation services that accommodate
the various academic and extracurricular news of our students. If you or someone you know is
passionate, positive, and interested in becoming a bus driver, please visit our website at
https://www.buchananschools.com/employment/ to apply.

Educationally yours,

Patricia L. Robinson Nate Will
Superintendent Transportation Director
Buchanan Community Schools Buchanan Community Schools
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